
Advocacy Committee Meeting Report 
October 30, 2009 
 
Our regularly scheduled meeting was not held, due to a lack of attendance.  
 
Staff Tours: The planned staff tour for October fell through when we could not make contact with LARS. 
We have  moved onto November and have been contacting the Cold Climate Housing Research Center. 
They may not be available to do a tour until December.  
 
Staff Appreciation Day is May 19, 2010. We have starting the planning meetings. We are looking at re-
arranging the schedule a little, by having the Staff Awards (Longevity included) in the morning with 
breakfast and having the Chancellor’s Address be the last session, followed by an ice cream social. Right 
now, the committee is focused on finding sessions. Chancellor Rogers has encouraged us to find more 
personal development sessions. We are also making arrangements for the Longevity Awards. We have a 
representative from HR, but the Staff Appreciation Day Committee will be in charge of the award 
ceremony and staff recognition.  
 
Regular meeting times have been set. We will meet the first Thursday of every month at 9am. Our next 
meeting is December 3rd at 9am. 
 
We have recently lost 3 members of the committee. Please join us!! 
 
 


